
  10/24/2021 

Landscaping for Front Entrance 
 

                         

 

With the loss of our Beautiful Deodar tree, the board had solicited opinions from the residents of our development. 
The majority vote was to replace the tree with another Deodar to keep with the harmony of our namesake, Deodar 
Plantation. The Board has interviewed various landscape companies and have completed the installation of the replacement 
shrubbery. As the new bushes continue to grow, they will be manicured and shaped accordingly, to regain the beauty of our 
entranceway 


